From: Jennifer Lizak [mailto:jlizak@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 9:18 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: confirming Pritzker Lecture/Dinner attendance

Hi Steve,

I am writing to confirm my attendance at last night’s Pritzker Lecture and dinner, as per my earlier message below.

Thank you – have a nice weekend!
Jennifer

Jennifer Lizak
Coordinator of Special Projects
Cultural and Civic Engagement
Chicago Public Library

